
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 3, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 am  
Worship – 10:15 am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30 pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00 pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study – 6:00 pm  
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30 pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville 
 
BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES  
FOR OUR CHURCH FAMILY: 
  

Happy Birthday! 
Ty Bissell – November 3rd   
Julie Lucks – November 5th 
Steve Allemore – November 7th 
 
No anniversaries this week! 
  

LAST WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Vicky & Ty, Brenda, Ruth, the family of Tricia, 
Brett, Ty, Suzanne, Mike West, Jill Orr, and the 
family of Nancy Suddeth. 

2024 ELDERS: 
Marie Crawford, Rod Hardy, Elizabeth Mills, 
Galen Riggs, Alex Slagle, Joy Wilker, and 
Sandra Young 
  
 

HAVE AN URGENT PRAYER REQUEST? 
Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938 

 

"He Hideth My Soul" 

Psalm 146 
 

 

"Joyful, Joyful" #1 
 

Psalm 119 

"Wonderful Words of Life" #270 
 

Mark 9:30-50 
 

“Preaching Mark: The Peace Process”  
 

"I Have Decided" #376 

The Apostle’s Creed 
 

"He Keeps Me Singing"



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

 

Loaves and Fishes – This is a denominational program that this year aids our Guatemala 

City church’s Hot Lunch program. Grab your box, fill it with change or bills, and bring it 

back on November 24th for a group offering. 
 

Toothbrush/Toothpaste – Nolensville Food Pantry is helping local families this Christmas 

season. We are assisting by providing toothbrushes and toothpaste to every gift box. 

Bring them on Sundays to donate! 
 

Hot Hands – We still need 95 pairs to go in our Christmas  

backpacks for our friends on the streets. 

 

   

We have been presented an opportunity to finish out our gym! 

 

After finishing the floor, the rest of the room needs an upgrade.  

To save money, the plan is to continue the OSB board to the top of the ceiling rather than 

sheetrock and then use trim pieces to model a “Board and Batten” look.  

This will reduce heating/cooling costs and make the room more aesthetically appealing. 

We will then paint the entire room. 

The goal will also be removed as it fits outside the lines of the court. 

 

We have been given a kind “match” donation to get us to the approximately $17,000 

price. For every dollar raised, a dollar is matched in gifts.  

 

Let’s all chip in as we can to once again improve our center of Christian worship, 

learning, and fellowship!  

 

  

 

Keep checking the 

Jenkins Central  

bulletin board for all  

things Jenkins! 

  

Do you know a family or individual who could 

use a show of love this holiday season?  

 

Please let Jackie or Bro. Jason know if you are 

aware of a family in need, and we will ensure 

that good holiday food is no issue! 

 


